APPENDIX 2

UNALLOCATED LETTER  YOUNG PERSON 11yrs Plus

Dear

You may remember that a social worker from our Initial Response Service spoke with you recently and completed an Initial Assessment with you. They have since passed on your file to us.

Unfortunately due to the number of children and young people we are currently working with I am unable to provide you with a named social worker at this time. The plan put into place by the Initial Response Service to support you will still be completed with you but this will be undertaken by our duty social workers for the time being. I will allocate a named social worker to you as soon as I am able to.

If you have any further problems or worries please contact this office on  0300 555 2837 and ask to speak to the duty social worker who will be pleased to try and help you.

Yours sincerely  

